From: simoliunass@netscape.net

To: CEO@GLWATER.org
Subject: Public Comment to GLWA Board of Directors Meeting on Jan. 23, 2019
Date: Saturday, January 19, 2019 7:17:06 PM

Since | led DWSD to arrange international symposia on water issues at American Chemical Society
national meetings in Toronto, Washington, New York, | was particularly interested in GLWA proposed
symposium on water analysis : from citizen scientists to laboratory breakthroughs at ACS national
meeting in San Diego in August 2019. However, | was stunned by the title. Scientists work with volunteers
to provide insight into water issues and this what is known as citizen science. Citizen science had
demonstrated lack of proper sampling and analysis at GLWA. | have not seen any significant laboratory
breakthroughs leading to new instrumentation in water analysis, The proposed symposium is not
genuine. Saulius Simoliunas, 665 W. Warren Ave, Detroit, Ml 48201, 3134655786
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